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IMPORTANT:  SMOKE-FREE LEASE 
ADDENDUMS ARE DUE JULY 30, 2018 

Please do not forget to turn in your signed smoke-
free lease addendums. Addendums are available at 
the Office for pick-up. All residents 
must comply no later than July 30, 
2018.  If you are interested in quitting, 
please come to the Office for smoking 
cessation information. 
 

NO LITTERING 
We have had several complaints from 
our neighbors on Rose St. and Jensen St. 
regarding trash and debris being thrown 
out of parked cars. Please take your trash 

with you, don’t leave it in the street.   
 
SMOKING OUTSIDE OF THE COMPLEX 
It has been brought to our attention that several 
residents are smoking on the corner of Jensen St. and 
on the corner of Rose St.  Please be mindful of where 
you smoke and where your smoke is drifting. We 

have received complaints from the 
residents who live next to and close to 
these areas that they cannot open their 
windows or doors without smoke 
entering their homes.  Place cigarette 

butts in trash bins!!! 
 
GRAFITTI ON PROPERTY 

We have had sporadic graffiti throughout the property. If 
you notice any suspicious activity, please report it to the 
Livermore Police Department by calling their non-
emergency number at (925) 371-4900.  
 
PEST SPRAY CHARGE 
As a reminder, the LHA will start 
charging residents who do not cancel 
their pest spray appointment within 
a reasonable time frame. 
 
SKATEBOARDS/BIKES  

Residents who are walking 
(pedestrians) have the right-of-way 
over the sidewalks.  Please do not 
ride your bikes or skateboards on 
the sidewalks or next to parked 
vehicles on Leahy property.  

Causing damage to other vehicles could result in you 
paying for the damage.  BE CAREFUL! 
 
JUNK MAIL 
When gathering your mail, please do not leave the 
junk mail you received on the top of the mailboxes.  
The wind blows it off onto the ground causing a huge 
mess. 
 
ILLEGAL DUMPING 

The Livermore Housing Authority 
has had an increase in non-residents 
dumping their trash in and around 
our dumpsters. Our dumping fees 
are increasing weekly due to this 
illegal activity. We could identify 
them with a license plate number.  If 
you notice this happening and are 

able to obtain a license plate number safely, that 
would be helpful.   
 
NOISE LEVEL 
Summer is here, and some residents will want to 
open their doors and windows to enjoy the weather.  
Please ensure that your music and televisions are 
kept at a reasonable sound level.  If 
someone walking on the sidewalk 
can hear your music, television, or 
voices from your apartment, it would 
be considered too loud. 
 
POSTER CONTEST WINNERS 
Congratulations to all our younger residents who 
participated in the Housing Authority/NAHRO Art 
Contest!!  The winners are: 

1st Place: Dante Z. 
2nd Place: Duncan Z. 
3rd Place: Isaac H. 
4th Place: Diana Z. 

Winning posters can be viewed in the Livermore 
Housing Authority Office lobby. 
 

HAVE A SAFE AND FUN SUMMER! 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday – Friday  8:30am – 5:00pm 
Closed:   12:00pm – 1:00pm 


